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Posted on June 28, 2022

We wished Anne a very happy 82nd birthday on Sunday 26 June at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

She was delighted to receive lots of wonderful cards and presents from her family and friends, and loved her beautiful chocolate

birthday cake made by our Chef. Yum!

Many happy returns Anne, from all your friends at Woodstock x
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Anne's delicious birthday cake

 

 

 


